
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

September – October 2023                  

                   
Welcome to the new academic year 2023-2024.  We hope you had a lovely summer 

holiday and feel refreshed to sail away with us through the Early Years Foundation 

Stage to the end of the school year – July 2024. 

 

  
 

 
 

 

                     Nails  - to avoid any scratch on your child or your child scratching his or her friends, 

.                     we kindly ask that you check your child’s nails every day, cut and file them if                      

.          .          necessary. 

Dear Lord, use my eyes to see my friends. 

Open my ears to hear my teacher. 

Open my mind to learn new things. 

Let my heart remember YOU are near when I am afraid. 

      Help me to love others like you do. 

I want to shine your light so bright in my school. Amen 

 

 

 

 

                                                 parents/carers are advised to label their child/ren’s personal                   

belongings.  This prevents their belongings being mixed up with other children’s items as more than 

one child may have the same shoe size and the same colour or even the same colour dummy. Labels 

can be ordered from www.MyNametags.com  

 

 

 

to all our parents/carers for your tremendous support 

rendered throughout our summer activities. To name a  

few…… Family Funday, Teddy bear picnic, Graduation  

 

etc…Ceremony, Sports day etc….  We really appreciate your gestures.  Please keep                          it                             

it up so we can all enjoy your child/ren’s learning journey through the Early Years                                   

Foundation Stage. 

 

 

           

             Staff training                

Please be informed that the setting will be closed for staff Speech and 

Language Training Using Wellcomm on Friday, 13/10/23 and Friday 

24/11/23. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

http://www.mynametags.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

for children aged 2, 3 and 4           

by 31
st
 August 2023 

 

       

 

The new                            term commences Monday, 04/09/23. 
 

Eligible 2, 3 & 4-year olds can attend the setting for 
15 or 30 hours at the start of the new academic 
year 04/09/23 – 09/12/23 (excluding half-term break).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is no funding for children attending just 15 or 30 hours 
during week commencing 21/10/23. Children can attend if 
parents/carers are willing to pay the full fees. 
 

The fees schedule is available from the main office or visit our 
website www.lilyskidsklub.co.uk  

 

The new                        term will commence on Tuesday, 
02/01/24.  Eligible 2, 3 & 4-year olds will receive the free 15 / 30 
hours  free childcare entitlement for 13 weeks from                      
01/01/24 – 05/04/24 (excluding Half-term w/c: 12/02/24 and the 
Easter break w/c: 08/04/24 – 19/04/24).      

All new parents/carers are required to 
complete a declaration form and return 
to the Nursery office before their 
child/ren starts receiving free childcare. 

 

 

 

                                          Smoking or handling                

.                           tobacco products are                  

.                           not allowed anywhere 

indoors or outdoors of our nursery premises. 

  

Parents/carers are invited to book an 

appointment to discuss their child/ren’s 

progress at their earliest convenience.  

Please book with Caroline for the red room, 

Anne-Marie in the blue room, Evita in the 

Baby Unit and Cynthia for the out-of-school 

provision.                  

Your child’s 

.     

                            

. 

  

 

 

 

 

  

U    

T 

 

 

         

for your 2, 3 and 4-year-olds.                 

To find out if your 2 year old is entitled, 

please visit;        

www.myearlylearning.co.uk 

 

 

 To find out if you are entitled, please visit; 

http://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk            

Spaces are filling up fast so secure your place 

today. 

 

 

The duration of the free entitlement will 
be as follows;  Week commencing:                                                                                        
week 1        -           04.09.23                  
week 2        -           11.09.23                                       
week 3        -           18.09.23                  
week 4        -           25.09.23                     
week 5                     -                02.10.23        
week 6                     -                09.10.23                                                

week 7                 -            16.10.23     
week 8        Half-Term       23.10.23           
No Attendance for children attending  
.     just 15/30 hours funded place                                                                                  

week 9         -                30.10.23                 
week 10                   -                06.11.23            
week 11       -                13.11.23                
week 12                   -                20.11.23      
week 13                   -                27.11.23                  
week 14                   -                04.12.23   

 

The duration of the free entitlement will be as 

follows;  Week commencing:                                                                                         

No Attendance for children attending just 

15/30 hours funded place 

http://www.lilyskidsklub.co.uk/
http://www.myearlylearning.co.uk/
http://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 hours CCTV cameras are in operation on our premises.  

 

Jeans for Genes Day is an annual fundraising event. This year it will be taking place on Friday, 22/09/23.  

We  are asking all parents/carers to send their child/ren to nursery dressed in jeans                                    

wear for the day and donate to the charity.  For more information, please go to;  jeansforjeans.org  

  

                      Signing Children in /Out                                                 
Parents and carers are required to sign their child/ren in on arrival and out at collection times. 

These precautions are in place to safeguard the welfare of your child/ren. 

  

 

 

 

Your co-operation is highly appreciated in helping us to monitor children in and out of the premises.  

The signing-in folder is located on the left hand side as you enter the premises. 

 

               Entering and exiting the premises                                                                                 
Parents/ carers are asked to close the main entrance door firmly on entering and leaving the premises.  

Please do not allow anyone to gain unauthorised entry when you leave the premises.  Please help us 

to make the premises a safe place for the children and all its users. 

 

                                    Throughout October, we will be learning about the history of black people.               

.                                   We are asking parents/carers to come forward with nominations and stories   

.                                   about successful black people including family members to act as role models             

.                                   for our young leaders of tomorrow. You can join us to celebrate black history 

month during our African Cultural Day on Thursday, 26/10/23 @ 10:00am-12:00pm. Children and 

staff are expected to come to nursery dressed in African wear to join in the celebration. Cultural meals, 

costumes, utensils, carvings etc…. are very welcome.  

 

 

 

 Friday                              
20/10/23                                            
4.00pm – 5.15pm                          
at the pre-school   
foyer. 

 

Nursery uniform sale 

 

W/C: …,,,,,………   DAY:…MONDAY……… 

 

Make savings on your nursery fees by paying 
quarterly in advance                                                                   

Parents/carers can pay nursery fees                          

quarterly in advance and get 10% off                                                                                                                

Fees must be paid before the start of the quarter.                     

to start making savings, fees for the                                      

term (October, November and December), must be paid 

by Monday, 02/10/23. 

 

 

 

 

04/09/23 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter recognition day 

 

                                                                                                                 

Wear something with the letter “C”                        

All children and staff are required to wear their own 

clothes to celebrate the letter “C”.  Other items such 

as; hair bands, socks, hats, scarf etc can also be 

worn.  Parents/carers, please encourage your child to 

bring an item from home to add to our display table. 

These will help the children to recognise and learn 

about the letter “C”.  This will be returned to you at 

the end of the activity.                                         

 

    

 

Sporty Minis is excited to be teaming up 

with Lily’s On The Hill  to increase your 

children’s physical development and 

sporting skills exposure. 

Their team is very passionate about 

Fundamental Movement skills and physical 

education in early years.  We are very 

much looking forward to starting Sporty 

Minis with your little ones on Thursday, 

28/09/23 @ 11:00am!  Please go to 

https://sportyminis.classforkids.io/term/352                                 

to complete the booking form.    

 
 

 

Collection of children form                                                                                                          
All parents are required to complete this form which helps us to identify the person you have 

authorised to collect your child/ren from the setting. We cannot handover your child to anyone 

who is unknown to us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete this form attached if there are any changes to the most recent form on our 

record.  Please return your form to the main office. 

 

 

 

blue room hallway (pre-school) entrance of the hall (out-of-school) and the pink room baby unit. 

 Parents/carers are reminded that the setting will not be held responsible if 

parents/carers send their child/ren to the setting with toys, jewellery, mobile 

phones, iPad, computer games or other valuables which may get damaged or lost. 

Items found will be placed in the lost property box located on the right of the 

Mobile phone and 
telecommunication devices 

 
The use of mobile phone and 

telecommunication devices are strictly 

prohibited within our nurseries and its 

outdoor environment.  Please do not use 

any of these devices whilst on our grounds.                                                                                    

Please work with us to safeguard the 

children in our care.  

 

 

photo 

Name……………………………………… 

Mobile No.…..…………………….……… 

                                

Name………………………………………                   

Mobile No…………………………….….. 

 

            

photo 

Child’s name: ………………………………Age……… 

 

 

 

 

 

To find out where your nearest Chattertime session is held, please go to; 

www.evelinalondon.nhs.uk/commumityspeechandlanguage                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

A play session for children under 5 years 

with the Speech  & language Therapist.  

Join them for playing, singing, rhymes, 

stories, support, and advice. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

Wednesday, 11/10/23   

https://sportyminis.classforkids.io/term/352
http://www.evelinalondon.nhs.uk/commumityspeechandlanguage


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 
                                 

 

Mobile:  07958 346 058  Bridget                                                             
Website: www.lilyslidsklub.co.uk 

 

                                   Immunisation - we need all parents and carers to update us with their child’s                               

.                       immunisation records held with us. This is important if your child is taken to hospital.                

.                       Please use the immunisation form attached and return to the nursery office as soon                                

.                       as possible. You do not need to complete this form if your child/ren has just started 

attending our out-of-school provision as you have already completed this information during 

registration. 

Music & Movement                                                   

RETURNS – Wednesday, 06/09/23                                                                 

then, every Wednesday @ 1:30pm                                                             

    

                         

Only children booked to attend during this session will take part 

 

 

  

Baby Unit:   020 8674 6444                                                                        

Pre-school:  020 8674 8678             

Email: info@lilyskidsklub.co.uk                              

 

  

  We are asking all parents/cares who took photographs during our summer activities such as; 

Graduation ceremony, Sports day, Family funday etc… to share photographs with us by emails 

info@lilysdaynurseries.co.uk or WhatsApp Bridget on Tel: 07958 346 058.  We will highly 

appreciate this, and we can display them for the children and other media.  We will also 

appreciate your holiday photos to be displayed on our WOW board within the setting. 

   

Please share your memories with us 

 

Term-time only.  Please pay at the start of the term 

and after half term.  Payment now due is £24.50. 

   Useful contact details 

 

  

29/09/23 

 

As you are maybe aware, the authories has 

relaxed all covid 19 restrictions.  Therefore, 

we are not legally obliged to adhere to its 

protocol.  However, as good practice we will 

maintain the use of hand gel and families not 

entering classroom. 

 

  

COVID 19                                                            

 

http://www.lilyslidsklub.co.uk/
mailto:%20%20%20%20%20%20Email:%20info@lilyskidsklub.co.uk
mailto:%20%20%20%20%20%20Email:%20info@lilyskidsklub.co.uk
mailto:info@lilysdaynurseries.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection of children from Primary Schools   - End of  Half-term
SCHOOL               DAY                 TIME                  DATE               BACK AT SCHOOL       

Christ Church Primary School  Friday  15:15     20.10.23  Monday           31.10.24 

Holy    Trinity  Primary School             Friday     15:15      20.10.23  Monday             31.10.24   

Corpus Christi Primary School            Thursday      15:10  20.10.23  Monday           31.10.24  

PLEASE NOTE THAT PLAYSCHEME IS AVAILABLE DURING HALF TERM + INSET DAYS 

 

 

 

 

Our playscheme will be operating during the autumn 

half-term break week commencing: 23/10/23.                     

Places are offered on a first come, first served basis.                                                                                   

  p                                                               

Please book by completing the booking form attached     

or pick up a copy from our literature rack in the foyer 

or our website www.lilyskidsklub.co.uk Existing                         

parents/carers can get if booked by 27/09/23.  

 
 

 
 

                        Footwear                                                                       

Children and staff are not allowed to wear sandals, 

open toe or open heel shoes to the setting. 

 

This is for health and safety reasons imposed by the 

local authority. Any child or staff wearing inappropriate 

footwear will be sent home to get changed. Staff 

receiving children will check children’s footwear on 

arrival.  All babies must wear socks or indoor footwear 

always.  Children aged 2-4 should be given shoes with 

Velcro fastening which support their independence.      

 

 

  
 

 
Goodbye and good luck to Maysa 

as she furthers her childcare career.                   

The Baby Unit is now looking to 

appoint a new manage and 

parents/carers will be informed of 

the appointed person in due course,  

in the meantime, Evita will be 

leading the team. 

Lots of trips planned, including;                                                

.            Kids Space, Slime Planet 

etc 

http://www.lilyskidsklub.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Completed by:…………….……………………………                   Signature:……………………………          Date…………........... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


